
 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 - Visitor Agreement 

By signing in to visit our school at this time you are agreeing to the terms set out below: 

 

 I will not enter school if I have any symptoms of coronavirus such as a high temperature, continuous 

cough or loss of sense of smell / taste. 

 

 We would prefer that any external visitors and professionals coming in to school wear a face mask if 

this is possible, unless this significantly inhibited the work being carried out, in which case we would 

encourage social distancing as much as possible.  

 

 I will inform the Head Teacher if I develop any of these symptoms when on site.  

 

 If I have a positive diagnosis of COVID-19 within 14 days of my visit I will inform school immediately.  

 

 If I am working with a child and I suspect that they are showing any symptoms of COVID-19, I will notify 

a member of staff immediately.  

 

 I will wash / sanitise my hands on entry in to school and regularly throughout my visit.  

 

 I will only use the rooms allocated to me by a member of senior management. 

 

 I will not move between bubbles of children. 

 

 I will only bring essential objects into school from outside, and any equipment will be wiped down with 

antiviral wipes prior to use by a child in school.  

 

 I will maintain social distancing between all adults. 

 

 I will attempt to maintain social distancing with children, although South Gosforth First School 

understands that there may be times when this cannot be achieved. 

 

 I will promote good hygiene at all times. 

 

 In the event of hearing the fire alarm I will evacuate by the nearest exit and keep social distance once 

on the school yard. I will then go to the end of the school field and line up at the fire congregation 

point. 

 

Many thanks for all your support with these measures. By working together, we can keep our school 

environment as safe as possible during this challenging time. 

 


